Legal Notice

Town of Easton

Office of the First Selectman
225 Center Road
Easton, CT 06612

INVITATION TO BID
CHILDREN’S AREA EXPANSION AT EASTON PUBLIC LIBRARY
Sealed bid proposals for
CHILDREN’S AREA EXPANSION AT EASTON PUBLIC LIBRARY
will be received until 4:30 PM on February 6, 2019
at the
Easton Town Hall
Office of the First Selectman
225 Center Road
Easton, CT 06612
The bids will then be privately opened on February 6, 2019 @ 7:00 PM.

It is the responsibility of the vendor to be certain that all sealed bids are stamped in at the Office of the
First Selectman by the designated date and time.

There will be a NON-MANDATORY pre-bid meeting at the site on January 15,2019 @ 9:30 AM at the
Easton Public Library’s Main Office, 691 Morehouse Road, Easton, CT

The Invitation to Bid will be available for viewing at Town of Easton website www.eastonct.gov after
Noon, January 5, 2019,
Standard instructions, conditions and reservations for bid sets may be made at the Color Company,
85 Willow Street, New Haven, CT (203) 624-0440, between the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM Monday
through Friday with a non-refundable payment per set. Bid Documents will be available after January 4,
2019, with one copy available for viewing at the Easton Public Library Director’s Office.

Each bid shall be signed by the bidder and accompanied by a certified check or a bid bond in an amount
equal to five percent (5%) of the bid, payable to the Town of Easton.

Bids shall be submitted in duplicate. The Town of Easton reserves the right to reject any and all bids in
whole or in part or to waive any informality in bidding if it is determined by the Town of Easton to be
in the best interest of the Town of Easton.

By the order of Adam Dunsby, First Selectman, Town of Easton

Dated: January 4, 2019



